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COVID-19 Our System of Controls
Prevention:
1) minimise contact with individuals who are unwell by ensuring that those who have coronavirus 
(COVID-19) symptoms, or who have someone in their household who does, do not attend nursery
2) clean hands thoroughly more often than usual
3) ensure good respiratory hygiene by promoting the ‘catch it, bin it, kill it’ 
approach
4) enhanced cleaning, including cleaning frequently touched surfaces often 
5) minimise contact between groups where possible
6) where necessary, wear appropriate personal protective equipment (PPE)
7) we request that adults wear face coverings when dropping off and collecting
children

Response to any infection:
7) engage with the NHS Track and Trace process
8) manage confirmed cases of COVID-19 amongst the setting community
9) contain any outbreak by following local health protection team advice

April 2021 OPENING HOURS: 7.45am to 5.30pm.

Safeguarding is EVERYONE’S responsibility.
If you have any concerns regarding the safety or 

welfare of any child, please contact our Designated 
Safeguarding Leads, (Nerys or Julie) in confidence. 

There is further Safeguarding information on our 
website and paper copies are available on request.

Julie Alsop
Deputy DSL

SAFEGUARDING INFORMATION

Nerys Evans 
DSL

• Friday 2nd April 2021 - Good Friday (Nursery closed)
• Monday 5th April 2021 – Easter Monday (Nursery Closed)
• Monday 5th- Friday 16th April 2021- Easter Holidays (No Term-Time only funded sessions)
Warwickshire term can be viewed on our website.

Dates for your Diary

Outside Play!

The children have been busy taking part in a range of outdoor activities. This included 
foam play, role play and constructing with large building blocks.

Characteristics of Learning: Taking on a role in their play, acting out experiences with 
other people, engaging in open-ended activity.

https://www.bluebellwoodsdaynursery.com/safeguarding
https://www.bluebellwoodsdaynursery.com/calendar
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World Book Day 2021

The children looked fantastic in their World Book Day outfits last month. They were 
very excited to see each other’s costumes and we shared a range of books and stories.


